
 

 

        Newsletter 17th June 2022  

 

Telephone: 01904 806293   Email: hello@bgp.hslt.academy   

      Twitter: @BurtonG_Primary  www.facebook.com/BurtonGreenPrimary 

 

   A message from Mrs Atherton  

This time it was Key 
Stage One’s turn to visit 
Pizza Express in York. 

 Look how amazing 
those pizzas look! We are 
very grateful for these 
wonderful opportunities 
that our children have. 

On Thursday 14th July, it is 
our Summer Fair. We would 
appreciate any donations of 
raffle prizes, tombola prizes, 
cuddly toys, toys and books.  

 
Please can we remind you 

that we are a nut free school 
as we have  children in 

school with serious 
allergies. 

 
  Thank you 



 

  
 

 

 

Mr Wilson’s 
ukulele club 
was very 
popular 

this week 
and there 
was great 
teamwork.   

 
At Burton Green, we alternate  

between teaching Geography and 
History. This half term, it is      

Geography and there have been maps 
everywhere around school! The   

children will be able to share with 
you the new vocabulary that they 

have learnt. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception): 85.62%  
  
Squirrels (Year 1): 85.29%          
 
Hares (Year 2): 90.59%     
            
Owls (Year 3/4): 94.58%          
 
Badgers (Year 4/5): 95.11%       
 
Foxes (Year 5/6): 99.13%        
 
Whole School:  92.98% 

 

The winning class this week are: 
 

 

 
 

Sports Day 
 

Sports day is on Thursday 7th July.  Early Years and 
Key Stage One is 9.15am-10.30am. Key Stage Two is 

1.30pm-3pm. It feels like a long time since we were last 
able to invite you all to watch. It is important that the 
children stay with their teacher and class for safety  

reasons. Thank you. 
The children can come to school wearing their PE kit. It 
would be great if they could wear a t shirt the colour of 

their house team (Green-Oak, Yellow-Willow, Red-Chestnut , Blue-Elm.) Don't 
worry if they can’t though, we have coloured football bibs that they can use. 

The children should know which house that they are in but if not, please 
check with their class teacher. 

Dates for your diary 

June: 

Mon 20th: Fitness Fun day—wear sports 

clothes to school 

Tues 21st: World Music day 

Wed 22nd/Thur 23rd: 8am Multi-Sports 

in the Hall Years 1-6 

Mon 27th: Children’s Art week 

Tues 28th: Story Garden workshops 

Years 1-4 

July: 

Fri 1st: Non– Uniform—donations for the 

Summer Fair 

Wednesday 6th: Transition day 

Thurs 7th: Sports Day (see above) 

Fri 8th: Reports to parents 

Tues 12th: Big Talk Education—RSE day 

Thurs 14th: Summer Fair 3.30pm 

Thur 21st: Parents and children visit 

new classroom 3.30pm 

 


